GGSO Meeting minutes 9/26/2008
Budget


We now have a Paypal account where people can preorder calendars, Nalgenes, or bandanas.  More information will be coming about  how to go online and order and maybe even have items shipped.  

Events


The first potluck is going to be held September 29th.


Another camping trip is being planned at Fort DeSoto on November 15th.    People can go for the day and picnic and then stay and camp if they like.  


We are looking into tailgating with the alumni at the homecoming game October 18th against Syracuse.


The Christmas party will be December 5th at a room in the Marshall Center.  If anyone knows a licensed bartender let someone in GGSO know.   We need one to serve the alcohol.  

Workshops


Friday November 7th at 6pm there will be a women in geology dinner.  It will be held at the restaurant Cilantro.  Everyone is invited to come discuss the different aspects involved with being a woman in geology.  


The PG workshop will also be in November.
There are some workshops in planning for the spring also.  

Alumni


The Geology Department is now part of the School of Natural Science and Mathematics.  This school is still under the college of Arts and Sciences.


The department will have new faculty lines open this year.  Within the next 2 years another 2 lines will be open for geochemistry and paleoclimate

Students are reminded to make sure they have the required amount of credits for graduation and to apply to Dr. Ryan before the graduating semester starts.  

Miscellaneous


SEGSA will be held in St. Pete starting March 12th 2009.  We need student volunteers, if you are interested contact Alain.  


The voting for the calendar contest will be starting soon.  Calendars must be preordered.  


We have made some contacts with the Biology graduate organization and may start helping them with volunteer events.  

